
Subject: Re: IDL employment in Front Range
Posted by Pavel A. Romashkin on Thu, 01 Feb 2001 21:41:19 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Kelly Dean wrote:
>  
>  Don't forget the NOAA labs in Boulder. They recently recieved a IDL Site
>  License.

Hey, that one's already taken :-)

Just kidding.
Cheers,
Pavel

P.S. I've seen no good from that site license yet. All I got was "what
kind of dongle do you want? USB? Ok... we'll see what we can do" - that
was a couple of months ago. So, I am still on 5.3, not that I am unhappy
but still :-(
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